State of Florida

PBublic Serbice Commigsion

-M-E-M-0O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: June 9, 1995

TO: Kay Flynn, Division of Records and Reporting

FROM: Katrina Tew, Regulatory Analyst, Division of Electric & Gas #J <
RE: Request for Confidentiality

In a May 15th meeting with Staff, Electric Fuels Corporation (EFC) presented a
report from the Audit Services Department of Florida Power Corporation (FPC) which
summarized the results of a comparison of EFC's revenue requirements under full
regulatory treatment to revenue requirements using the short-cut method. EFC also
presented documents concerning the Waterways User Tax. Staff requested to review these
documents as a part of normal discovery in the Fuel docchl-EI. In order to avoid
having the documents filed as confidential, Florida Power orporation filed a copy of the
documents under a Notice of Intent to Seek Confidential Classification. This allowed Stalf
to review the documents for a period of 21 days without requiring FPC 1o actually request
confidential status.

Having sufficiently re viewed the material, Staff requests that Document No. 04936-95
he returned to Florida Power Corporation.

(el Roberta Bass
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